
Nursery Summer 1 Newsletter

Welcome to Nursery! Our topic over this half term is 
‘Amazing Animals’. Here are some of the things we will be 

getting up to.

We will be looking at a wide range of books. Check out our reading spine to see the full 
list!

In Maths our focus this half term will be parts/whole, shape, space and 
measure.

Notice, see, parts, whole, long, short, tall, longer, shorter, taller.

We will be exploring our creative side by 
experimenting with paint, collage and manipulative 
materials. We will do this through some focused and 
independent activities so we might get messy!

We will be developing our gross and fine motor skills 
in a variety of ways but are particularly looking 
forward to dough disco and squiggle while you 
wiggle.

We will continue visiting our Forest School, providing topic inspired, hands 
on experiences in the natural environment. This will help support 
children’s confidence as they problem-solve and learn to manage risks. 
We will also be visiting our local park to look for signs of Summer. Look 
out for texts providing more information.



School Equipment
In nursery your child can bring a labelled bottle of water.

You also need to bring a labelled bag of spare clothes to go on their peg.

Important Dates

11th April – Eid Stay and Play
12th April – Nursery closed – INSET Day
15th April – Vaisakhi Day
3rd May – Maths Stay and Play
6th May - Bank Holiday
24th May – Animal Themed Day

Homework
Homework will be put onto SeeSaw every Friday. It needs to be completed 

by the following Wednesday. Please help your child enjoy their learning  
The activities set should be fun and can be made into games. Don’t worry 

if your child has difficulty staying on task, to begin with just do short 
bursts and their concentration will improve over time. 
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